
Dear Sir or Madam,

We object to all of the proposed developments in Buckhurst Hill on the EFDC Local Plan.  We 
would like to request further consultations are sent out to all residents before any further 
building work takes place. 
There are various other issues which we would like to be consulted on before they are 
confirmed e.g. parking restrictions etc. 
Unfortunately we missed the deadline for the Buckhurst Hill Parish Council questionaire
consultation form to be returned.

Yours faithfully,

….Redacted….


